

Every Child, Achieving Excellence

Olga Hugelmeyer Superintendent of Schools

Jenny Reguinho Principal Andreia Milano Vice-Principal

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians:

To better prepare each student for the upcoming 2023–2024 school year, below is a list of supplies for incoming <u>seventh graders</u>:

Each student must have these items at school in **every class, every day, for the entire year**. Please label every item clearly with permanent marker. Each student will be provided with an agenda book.

<u> </u>	pplies for all classes:		
	1 Pencil Case 1 Package Blue and/or Black Pens 2 Colored Pens 1 Box Pencils 1 Hand-Held Pencil Sharpener 3 Highlighters 2 Packages Post-it Page Markers 3 rolls of transparent tape		2 Erasers 3 Jumbo Glue-Sticks 2 Packages Index Cards 1 Flash Drive or USB (at least 8 GB) 4 Two-Pocket Folders 4 Marble Composition Notebook 1 Spiral 5 subject notebook for Spanish
Supplies Specifically for Math:			
	3 pack Graph Paper with holes		1 12-Inch Ruler
	Flex Notebook (available on Amazon: Five Star Flex Refillable Notebook)		
Homeroom Items: 3 Boxes of Tissues - 1 Bottle of Hand Sanitizer - 1 tub of Lysol wipes -1 two-pocket folder Home Supplies: In addition to the above, the following supplies should be kept at home for projects and other assignments: □ Markers, crayons, and colored pencils □ 2 packages of Index cards			
	Tape, glue, scissors, ruler Construction paper Posterboard		2 packages of Index cards Basic calculator (graphing calculator optional)
	<u>Library Card</u> (If you do not already have one, please obtain a library card for your student and encourage him/her to use your local library for school work.)		

Expectations:

Students are expected to be completely prepared for every class, every day, until the end of the year. This includes having the above supplies, as well as <u>all homework assignments and required books</u>. Please remind your child regularly of this important expectation.

Many letters, permission forms, and other items will be sent home with your child. Please make a habit of asking your child for this information and checking his or her folder daily for these items.

Terence C. Reilly School No. 7